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SKI SEASON 2020 NEWSLETTER 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kia ora Koutou, Greetings from The Lodge 

 

The 2020 ski season has got off to a bumper start at Coronet Peak and The Remarkables. 

As many of you will have read, the school holidays have seen huge crowds enjoying the 

early winter snow! 

 

A particular highlight was seeing four of the Cameron family on the first chair lift of the 

2020 season at Coronet Peak! Having to spend the night before, in their sleeping bags, 

on a mattress of snow, at the front of the queue, was all part of the fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

PO Box 952, Invercargill, 9810 

southlandskiclub@gmail.com 

www.southlandskiclub.org.nz 

 

26th June 2020, Southland Ski Club 

Members, The Camerons aiming 

to be the first on the lift for 

opening day….. 

First on the Chairlift 2020            

Coronet Ski Field 
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Southland Ski Club Members Return! 

 

The SSC Lodge has seen a number of family member groups staying over the school 

holiday break. Young and older club members have enjoyed some fantastic skiing 

and boarding, along with the great social atmosphere in the lodge.  

 

"Such a great atmosphere at the lodge! Kids are all getting on so well and all skiing 

together. G built up a lot more confidence this week and got her much needed 

girlfriend time. So many games were played together; just fantastic! Lucky to have 

such a cool ski family ." 
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Social Media 

 

Regular posts on Instagram and Facebook mean you can keep up with happenings at 

the lodge and on the slopes 'Southlandskiclubinc'. We'll look at using this facility to let 

members know how many vacancies there are at weekends that are not already fully 

booked. You can also view availability in our website calendar    

www.southlandskiclub.org.nz 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parking 

 

Please be aware that if you find yourself in a traffic queue when coming up the 

mountain, you will be required to wait and park as directed by staff. At the end of the 

day, you will then be able to return to your vehicle and come and unload as usual at 

the lodge.  

 

Chains 

 

If stipulated, please ensure chains are carried.  Feel free to discuss with Southland Ski 

Club Members, William Egan or Aaron Crossan the importance of carrying chains 

when necessary.  The consequence of not carrying chains can cause a major 

inconvenience.    

http://www.southlandskiclub.org.nz/
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Southland Ski Club Hoodies Order 

 

We are offering Southland Ski Club Hoodies to children and adults for 2020.  These hoodies 

are a different colour to last year, an electric blue rather than the black. 

To try these hoodies on, you can visit UniformNZ at the Invercargill Airport, 82 Airport 

Avenue. 

Children's sizes 6 - 14 

Adults S - 5XL 

These hoodies are similar to other sports 

hoodies you may already have. For an 

average 10yr old, I would get a size 12 Hoodie 

to be on the safe side. 

If you are unable to try a sample on, we will 

not be accountable for an incorrect sized 

hoodie. 

Costs are: 

Child - $45 

Adult - $50 

Extra $10 if you'd like a name on the back of 

hoodie. 

Please have orders in by Friday, 31st July and money in by Friday, 7th August to the 

Southland Ski Club Bank Acc No: 03-0931-0256645-00 with reference: Hoodies and 

surname. 

To place order or any questions, email Nikki: nikandac@xtra.co.nz 

Reminders 

 

• All guests are required to vacate the lodge by 10am on their day of departure. 

Please ensure the duty/duties you have been assigned are completed. We move 

into a busy time at the lodge and require it to be ready for incoming guests.  

 

• We appreciate that there are times where children may be unwell and need to 

return to the lodge during the day. In this circumstance they must be supervised 

by an adult please. 

 

• Please check the drying room, fridge and food storage area carefully before you 

leave and ensure you take everything that belongs to you. 

mailto:nikandac@xtra.co.nz


   

Southland Ski Club  Page 5 of 5 

   
 

We look forward to your ongoing support and welcoming you to the lodge on future 

visits. 

New Bathrooms 

 

……. are looking great! 

Some of us can relate to this quote:  

"I don't always make a fool of myself, but when I do it's usually right under the chair lift!" 

 

Ka kite 

Southland Ski Club 


